## 25 November 2021

## Secretariat

Regional Banking Taskforce
Financial System Division
The Treasury
Langton Crescent
PARKES ACT 2600
regionalbanking@treasury.gov.au

## Dear Secretariat

I wish to express my concerns regarding our Banking System in this country, there have been far too many bank closures over the past years, one local to me the Commonwealth Bank Waverly was shut along with it's ATM, which was used by thousands of local residents including many elderly locals like myself (I'm 84yrs of age) who now find it difficult to get to the nearest branch at Bondi Junction.

I have many friends who complain that the same thing is happening in their areas.

I'm one of many who are disgusted we have lost our Commonwealth Bank/ Peoples Bank before it was privatised, many things now have been privatised at the great expense of our country's citizens.

I would like to see a Postal Banking system owned by the people.

Regards

Beryl Dwyer